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Donna Garland brings Christmas spirit to Westport 

in first parade since pandemic 

PROMOTING THE LEAD BUY BACK PROGRAM 
 

After the parade was cancelled two 

years in a row because of the 

pandemic, everyone was happy to get 

together and celebrate the upcoming 

holiday season. Hundreds gathered for 

the Christmas Parade in Westport, 

held on Saturday November 26. 

Amongst the float participants was 

Donna Garland, who had put in a lot of 

time and effort to decorate her ATV to 

promote the Lead Buy Back program. 

Way to go Donna! 
 

Donna, one of our executive team members: “To participate in the Christmas Parade is a way to give back to the community 

and at the same time raising awareness on the dangers lead tackle imposes on loons and other wildlife.” 

The Lead Buy Back program was launched earlier this year. Learn more on wolfelake.org, and on fishleadfree.ca. Or, if you 

still have your Wolfe Lake Magazine 2022 handy, read the openings article.  
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